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Timothy J. Ford To Present At The NJHA Webinar,
"Should They Stay Or Should They Go: The Assisted
Living Involuntary Discharge"

On October 12, 2021, Timothy J. Ford will be presenting at the New Jersey Hospital Association

(NJHA), in partnership with HRET-NJ and Leading Age of NJ and DE, live webinar, "Should They Stay

or Should They Go: The Assisted Living Involuntary Discharge."

Program Overview:

This seminar will focus on the involuntary discharge of assisted living residents. Two areas of focus

will be the discharge for financial reasons and statutory, when the community can no longer provide

the level of care required. It will cover the requirements for the discharge notice, interfacing with the

Long Term Care Ombudsperson, the requirement of a safe discharge, and actions necessary to

facilitate the discharge when there is a lack of cooperation.

Click here for more information and to register.
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